

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

J14-D1;

September 9, 1981

Mr. Ray Harrison Ray Harrison & Associates 1517A Girard Blvd. N.E. Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

Re: STATKUS BROTHERS DRAINAGE REPORT

Dear Ray:

The referenced drainage report is hereby approved based on your submittel of September 9, 1981. Please see that a copy of the revised plan (dated 9-9-81) is placed with the construction set. Mr. Bernie Montoya will sign off for the Hydrology Section when this

This office requests that a completed Drainage Covenant be returned at the earliest possible date.

If I can be of further help on these matters, please call.

Very truly yours,

Brian G. Burnett

Civil Engineer/Hydrology

BGB/fs